
Hello Room 4 Families, 

We have been busy practicing a lot of grace and courtesy 

lessons, such as how to not interrupt someone and how to 

catch our coughs and sneezes in our elbow.  We are also 

working on keeping track and taking care of our own things.  

You can help foster this at home by having a designated 

spot for coats, shoes, backpacks and lunchboxes.  Instead of 

telling them what to get, ask them what they need for school 

that day.  You will be amazed just how capable your 

children are! 

We will be starting Spanish this month, as well as library. 

Spanish is on Friday’s and Library will be Wednesdays.  If you 

would like to help out during library let me know and I can 

give you more details.   
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Contact Information 

Rachelle Wilkins 

rachelle@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

Quote of the Month 

 “The greatest gifts we can give 

our children are the roots of 

responsibility and the wings of 

independence.” 

                     Maria Montessori 

UNITS OF STUDY 

Continent of North America 

Our Solar system  

Life cycle of a spider  

Artist Vincent Van Gogh  

Music Antonio Vivaldi 

Important Dates 

October 4 

Library Opens 

October 20-21  

School Closed 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

October 22 

Fall Festival 10AM - 1PM 

October 24-28 

Bookfair 

October  28 

Spirit Day: Crazy Hair Day 

KINDERGARTEN FYI  

October 7 

P.E. and Music will start    


